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DO YOU KNOW OF 
ANY STUDENTS 

STARTING SCHOOL 
IN 2014? 

Manning Gardens P.S is 
now taking enrolments for 
next year’s Kindergarten. 

Enrol now!!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

The Year 6 Farewell is on... 

Thursday 5th December, in our 
school hall. There will be a huge disco 
from 7.30pm - 9.00pm and the whole 
school is invited! Come along to   
Farewell our Year 6 class of 2013.  
Disco entry just $2. 

 

Congratulations ! 

to our 64 students 
who achieved their Premier’s  
Reading Challenge this year.   
A fantastic and very worthwhile  
effort! Students will be awarded their 
certificates this term as soon as the   
certificates arrive from the NSW      
Government.  
 

Manning Gardens Public School 

GRAPEVINE 
TOGETHER WE GROW - STRONGER SMARTER 

   Address: Mudford Street, Taree   Phone: 65 52 6333   Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

What’s Happening 

at the Gardens! 

Tomorrow 

* Year 5 excursion to Crowdy 
Head - 9am 

* Principal's Privilege      
excursion  
 

Next Week (Week 9) 

Monday 2nd December -       
* K-1 Water Confidence       
Program 

* Year 6 Support Unit students 
Transition to High School 

* SCG Excursion to             
Harrington/Crowdy  

Wednesday 4th December - 
YEAR 6 Orientation Day at 
Chatham High School 
 

Thursday 5th December -  

* YEAR 6 FAREWELL 

* SCR Excursion to Foster 

* KT, K/1S, 1/2B Movie Day 
 

Friday 6th December 

PRESENTATION DAY 
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       Congratulations to the team behind yesterday’s awesome        
       SCHOOL CONCERT! Wow the show was amazing. Thank  
            you to everyone who attended the concert. 

       The Support Unit raised a huge amount of money at their ART 
AUCTION last Thursday. Many thanks to everyone who purchased an artwork 
and/or made a donation. The students in our Support Unit thank you for your 
generosity. 

Two reminders I wish I didn’t have to make! 1. The STAFF CARPARK is for 
staff parking and Support Unit student drop-offs and pick-ups only. 2. Until the 
end of the school year, we expect all students to be HAPPY and SAFE at school. 
Students who repeatedly break our school beliefs and/or hurt others will be  
suspended from school for up to 20 days. 

Last day of school for students, Kindergarten to Year 6, is Wednesday 
18 December 2013. 

 

 

Last Friday the students and Staff at Manning Gardens PS all dressed up in Red in aide to 
raise funds to donate to the MAX FM Xmas Train which helps to support students who are 
sick and unwell in hospital.  

On Monday the school captains and  Mr Sortwell visited the Diceman at MAX FM to donate 
$600 raised last Friday and also present the Xmas cards made by students. 

Our school has been invited to be part of the Xmas train on Tuesday 3 December in our 
school bus – Diceman said they have never had a bus in the train before... 

Our school bus will take part in the Xmas train from 11am, aƩend the hospital and then 
head to lunch – if everything goes to Diceman’s plan. 



 

 

 

 
 

 
A huge thank you to all the parents and community members who supported our art auction last Thursday! We 
raised over $2000. The money raised is going towards the cost of a new sandpit for the support unit playground. 
Special thanks go to Communities for Children for donating the canvasses for our students to paint. Huge thanks 
also to River City Christian Outreach Centre for their incredible efforts to improve the garden in the support unit 
prior to the art auction. A big thank you to all the parents and carers who came to the art auction and purchased 
artworks or donated money. Your support is greatly appreciated! We look forward to running another art auction 
in Term 3 next year. 

 

 

 

Students from 5/6C have been involved in lots of 
wonderful extra‐curricular learning acƟviƟes 
throughout this term. Below are some photos 
showing the students that parƟcipated in the 
Gymaroo GymnasƟcs visit to Adelaide recently, 
some of our students taking part in the Peer   
Support Program at Chatham High School and 
also some students parƟcipaƟng in the 2BOB  
radio program.  

 

 

 

Yesterday we held our annual school concert “Oh the Places You’ll Go”…. The students all looked wonderful and 
performed so well. Everyone had a marvellous day and the students just looked so amazing in all of their concert 
costumes which so much effort was put into by everyone involved. Below are some photos from the concert to 
share in these wonderful memories. 

 

 SCB Class Performance 

SCG Class Performance 
3/4/5M Performance 

5/6C Class Performance 

2/3H Performance 


